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Making a difference one ride at a time! 

 

“TASC’s mission is to help people maintain their health, independence, and dignity by mobilizing  
volunteer drivers to provide rides to eligible residents of the NH seacoast communities we serve.” 

 

Thank you for your interest in learning more about volunteering for TASC, Transportation Assistance for 

Seacoast Citizens. We are a grassroots volunteer organization that helps eligible residents with transportation. 

TASC provides rides to adult residents of Brentwood, East Kingston, Exeter, Greenland, Hampton, 

Hampton Falls, Kensington, North Hampton, Rye, Seabrook and Stratham, NH who are age 55 or better 

or have a disability that prevents them from driving. 

Volunteer drivers are essential to TASC; the program would not exist without them. As a volunteer 

driver you help provide rides requested by TASC passengers---but those rides are provided based on your 

schedule and availability. This is a volunteer opportunity that can be tailored to suit your schedule, whatever 

your schedule may be! Volunteer drivers must be at least 25 years old, have a favorable driving record and a 

legally registered, inspected, and insured vehicle. 

While most rides are provided by our volunteer drivers using their own vehicles, TASC does have a 

wheelchair accessible minivan to provide rides to those with mobility devices. This van is driven by volunteers 

who have been trained in the safe transport of passengers in wheelchairs.  

 The information requested on the application will help us provide volunteer assignments that are 

enjoyable for all. Due diligence requires that we ask for background checks. We will provide those forms with 

your welcome packet at orientation. TASC will cover all costs associated with processing these forms. Please 

return your application to TASC, 200 High Street, Hampton, NH 03842. 

 Training and orientation will take about one hour and will be scheduled at your convenience. It can also 

be done remotely if you would prefer. This will be a time to go over the policies and procedures in place to help 

ensure a rewarding volunteer experience. It will also be the time to introduce you to the ride scheduling 

program we use. It is very easy to use!  

 Please know we care about our volunteer drivers & passengers. Because many of our passengers 

have compromised immune systems, we are continuing to require that all volunteer drivers & passengers wear 

masks that cover both the nose and mouth during a TASC ride. We have not had any known transmission of 

COVID-19 during a TASC ride. We want to keep that record going! We will provide you with masks, hand 

sanitizer and disinfecting wipes so you and your passengers can enjoy a comfortable ride. 

 If you have any questions, please call me at the TASC office, (603) 926-9026.  

Sincerely, 

 
Carol Gulla, 
TASC Executive Director 


